October 5, 1970

Br. C. Sless
Department of Civil Engineering

University of Illineis
Chempaign - Urbana, Illinois
Dear Dr. Siess:

As per our conversation, enclosed is a copy of the report on
the materisls investigation of the concrate taken from the dome of
the Turkey Point 3 Containment Building.

Very truly yours,

Leoun L. Beratan, Senior Structural
Engineer

Technical Support Branch

Division of Compliance

Enclosure: X
Report
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